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To: Mayor and Members of the Common Council  

From: Steven D. Bane, Fire Chief 

Date: December 16, 2014 

Re: Notification of 2015 Approved ALS Billing Rates 

 

 

Attached, please find a chart listing the approved countywide Advanced Life Support (ALS) billing rates for 

2015.  I am providing the list for your information only, and no action is required by your Council. 

 

Advanced Life Support billing rates are determined by the Emergency Medical Services committee of the 

Milwaukee County Association of Fire Chiefs (MCAFC) after consultation with our medical director, various 

local billing agents and Milwaukee County EMS staff.  Rates were increased by 2.75%, which was the 2014 

CPI for healthcare. EMS committee recommendations were subsequently approved by the MCAFC as stated in 

the attached letter, dated November 24, 2014. 

 

After receiving MCAFC approval, the rates are submitted to the Milwaukee County Intergovernmental 

Cooperation Council (ICC) for their review.  That group, comprised of all Milwaukee County Mayors and 

Village Presidents, were provided with the letter that is attached. 

 

Once approved the rates are set for Milwaukee County, and all municipalities who provide ALS care and 

transport through participation in the Milwaukee County Paramedic contract should charge the approved rates.  

Each municipality however, is responsible for their own billing, and therefore collection methods or strategies 

may vary by community. 

 

I have submitted a similar communication to the Police and Fire Commission for their information as well. 

LifeQuest has been advised to begin using the new billing rates as of January 1, 2015 

 

Hopefully, I’ve provided sufficient information to help you understand the rate setting and collection process.  

If you have further questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
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